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Dear All,
The National Artillery Association

In 2019 the Charity Commission accepted the NAA as an “Excepted Charity” this being the final step in the modernisation process. A new structure, organisation and constitution are now operational and beginning to bear fruit by re-establishing and enhancing the role of the NAA in supporting the Reserve ethos within the Regiment.  A key stage in the revival of the NAA is now to re-new the membership of the Association and re-establish a sense of fellowship in our support for the RA Reserve Forces.  
Accordingly, I am writing to ask if you will become a member and support the aims and the objectives of the NAA going forward.
You might know that Members determined at their AGM in 2019 to establish an annual subscription of £20 per annum.  Since the 1980s most previous members have paid an annual subscription of £10 by Standing Order and it is hoped that this having remained unchanged since that time an increase to £20, upon which the NAA can now claim gift aid, will be regarded as fair and reasonable by all members going forward.  
Consequently, along with my letter I have enclosed the following documents for your completion and return: 
· A revised Membership Form (in order to keep your contact details up to date)
· A new Standing Order Mandate (for your Subscription – thank you)
· A Gift Aid Declaration form (in order that the NAA can claim Gift Aid from HMRC)

As your physical signature is required by the Bank on the Standing Order Mandate, I would be very grateful if you would print off and return all three completed forms by post to the Honorary Treasurer at the address below as soon as possible.
Honorary Treasurer
The National Artillery Association  
Monkswood,
Pink Hill Lane,
Eynsham,
Oxfordshire, 
OX29 4JG

Many thanks for your continued support. 
Yours Aye,
Chris
Col CE Comport OBE, TD, DL
Chairman
National Artillery Association 
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